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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 15th May 2017

Dear Parents / Carers,
Last week was a quiet week in school as the Year 6 completed their KS2 SATs and the Year 2 children worked hard on their ‘quizzes’ and, unfortunately, the Year 2 children still have one more week of quizzes to go. Both classes have shown a great attitude to their learning and have thoroughly earnt their Gold Star award. Below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star in all the other classes:

Erin Crisp (Reception Class) – for her fantastic measuring of bear paws
Jacob House (Reception Class) – super counting when measuring with the cubes
Robert Davies (Class 1) – for using ‘while’ in his great descriptions
Lukas Morley (Class 1) – writing a fabulous description using interesting adjectives
Class 2 – they have all tried so hard with their quizzes this week 
Noah Simons (Class 3) – for his fantastic progress in swimming
Harvey Wyse (Class 3) – always having a positive attitude towards learning and being helpful in the classroom
Marley Marlton (Class 4) – brilliant writing in his Stone Age story
Freddie Hannington (Class 5) – trying so hard in maths all week
Jessica Joy (Class 5) – for an excellent description of items found in the ‘chocolate room’
All of Class 6 – for their fantastic attitude during the assessment week
Well done to all the children who received a Gold Star award. 
The school council are continuing to help raise money for the new library. Last Wednesday they held another book sale and we sold off books from the old library and books donated by parents. We raised over £60 which will be added to our increasing funds. The MLSA have donated a further £1,000 which means I’m pleased to announce we have now raised over £7,000 which is a great achievement. Thank you to the MLSA for their kind donation and to everyone who donated books for the sale. We are really looking forward to the library being created on Monday 5th June on the school INSET day. The job of then putting the books on to the shelf will begin. Hopefully, children will be able to visit the new library by the end of June.
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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